
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class 

“Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 

etter 

 

PEEP :  
Mrs Beattie will to be starting her Block 2 PEEP sessions beginning on the 1st of November. 

 
Transition Peep sessions will also continue. 

HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES  

 

BOO!!!!!! 

We have lots of exciting things planned 

for our children starting with our 

Spooky Welly Walk on Wednesday 30th 

October @ 10am and 2pm.  

This is followed by our Halloween 

Parties on Thursday 31st October. 

 

 

 

Term 2: 
And so our second term begins! 

We hope you all had a lovely Autumn break with your 

children. We certainly missed them and we were very 
excited to welcome them all back. 

We have a host of exciting things planned for you, our 
Nursery family, to continue to develop our positive 

relationships and family learning. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

HAVE YOUR SAY: 

Over the course of the 

session our main goal is to:  

 

Get It Right For Every 

Family.  

 

We would love your views 

and ideas on initiatives you 

feel would help you, your 

child and us as an Early 

Learning Centre to reach 

this goal.  

 

Please complete post it notes 

in the Nursery and attach 

these to Our Family 

Learning Poster.  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – October-November 

 

SPOOKY HALLOWE’EN WALK  – Wed 30th October 

HALLOWE’EN PARTIES- Thursday 31st October  

PARENT’S NIGHTS – 6th November 5-8PM  

and 7th November 3:15-5:15PM 

 GROUP PHOTOS – Monday 11th November 

CHILDREN IN NEED EVENT- 14th November: Wear your PJs!! 

 
 

Upcoming Initiatives 

 
Our first initiative will be the Sleep Scotland Sound 

Sleep programme. At this event we will share with 

you the programme, launch our Big Bedtime Read, 

share with you story massage techniques and also 

promote yoga as part of our relaxation focus. This is 

a great way to support you with sleep routines, the 

importance of sleep and will also help you to share 

and ask questions on the topic of sleep. We can’t 

wait to start our Wellbeing calendar with this 

fantastic focus. So please look out for dates and 

come join us! 

 


